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1, March 1976 

Mr. w.L. Clark 
Assistant Director of Personnel 
Labour Relations & Ancillary Services 
Personnel Office 
CAMPUS 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of 24 February 1976 
concerning your submission to the Anti-IBflation Board and have 
noted its contents. 

Yours ail ely, Ll 

J!ean Gitta, 
AUCE Local 1 Grievance Committee 
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